Karl H. Berger Aug. 23, 197L

Dear Vasulkas,
we are planning to be back by the third week of September

and would like to start CM Studio activities beginning of October. I
assume that we'll be able to use The Kitchen for = couple of hours per
week on the basis that we coniribute & proportionate part of the rent.
In the beginuning we would love to have one regular weeknight for concert:
the same way we did in May, preferably on weekedd, and some daytime
hours also preferably Saturday Sunday Monday Tuesday. Of course during
the first two months there won't be that much time needed and while
the thing is growing we can build it into other spaces and use The
Kitchen enly to the extent that we don't get in your way at all.
It would be beautiful, however, and facilitate matters, if we could
keep the concert date xxaiyx steady, like Sasurday night or Friday
night. I was also thinking of building a Sunday gfternoon series of
a diferent character, where kids may attend etc. -

Right now we are on the island of Elba/Italy, did
some concerts, and trying to set up conditions far a Vacation Studio
in July/August of next year znd the years to come. We did one in
Heidelberg this year. Blba will be z most fentastic environment.

I must talk to you about zll tne video aspects of
CHMF activities, which I think there are quite a few.

In the meantime thanks to you &ll, and if you need
to reach me before we are coming to New York, we'll be in Heidelberg
until appr. Sept. 1% ( This is a French typewriter and it is sure
twisting me qround ). '

O RN

Love + Happiness /i;7

69 Heidelberg, Handschnuhsheimer Lgndstr. 96 W Germany
Tel. 471147

P.5. I'm looking for a (non-iiving¥®) Loft studio preferably near the
Mercer St. area. If you hear of anything. ... Thanks, ;




